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<councillortaylor@taupo.govt.nz> 
Subject: Fwd: t for information from TDC in accordance with the OIA - Waiata Group 
 

 

 

Dear Acting CEO, 

There have been some decisions made this past two weeks that have been very concerning. The result is I and 
others must record we have lost trust in the ability, fairness and integrity of you and your Council staff. 

 

Accordingly I ask that in accordance with the requirements of the Official Information Act, please provide to me the 
following information with respect to TDC hiring of the East Wing at The Great Lake Centre, Taupo on 26 April 2023 

 

1. Copies of all correspondence between TDC and the Waiata Group (WG), related to the booking. 
from the 26 April back to when the booking enquiry was was first lodged and considered by TDC. 

2. A  copy of the booking quotation prepared and provided by TDC to the Waiata Group. The monetary value 
can be deleted. 

3. A copy of all minutes of all meetings held with TDC staff and WG. 

4. A copy of all internal emails and messages written by staff and managers that relate to this booking. 

5. A copy of the WG Safety Management Questionnaire and Risk Assessment.. 

6. The names and addresses of the WG coordinators/representatives who are responsible for the booking. 

7. The name of the security company used by TDC for this booking, and the name of the Senjo person in 
charge. 

8. What was the agreed risk level and how many guards were required for this booking. 

9. A copy of the contract between TDC and Senjo Securities Ltd. for the security services provided for TDC. 
Monetary values can be deleted. 

10. What is the name of the independent assessor used by TDC (or WG), to approve the WG Security Plan. 

11. The name of the person/manager at TDC who approved the booking for WG. 

 

Thank you. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links, open attachments, or 
respond unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  




